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QCPOA members in good standing are allowed, at their expense, to 
attach a water line to the overflow of a developed spring and to run this 
line directly to a tank on their property.  There is a one time a tap fee of 
$200.00 that is good for the duration of property ownership as long as 
the owner remains an Association member in good standing. This fee 
may be adjusted from time to time at the discretion of the Board of 
Directors. 

The tap fee is again payable by the new owner when the property is 
sold. 

Please note that there is a ten foot wide easement for water lines across 
all properties within Quartz Creek Properties. 

 

 


